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NANCY McPeak

From: gerstle@mindspring.com
Sent: Sunday, February 19, 2017 9:23 AM
To: NANCY McPeak
Cc: ANDREW THOMAS
Subject: Oppose Changes to 1435 Webster (PLN17-0536)

*Please verify receipt.* 
  
  
Dear Planning Board, 
  
I am writing to oppose changes in plans for 1435 Webster Street (PLN17-0536) on 
your February 27th, 2017 consent calendar. The proposed change from flats to 
townhouses is hostile to the elderly and disabled. Who determined that the Planning 
Board would likely consent without objection to such a change? 
https://alameda.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2962414&GUID=5C99A1EB-
FA19-425C-835F-F7A60DD6FD5A&FullText=1  
  
Stairs are a major barrier to those with disabilities.  The only one who benefits from the 
changes to the project is the developer; the elderly and disabled should not have to live 
in half a unit while paying for a whole one. Does any one of you believe that the matter 
deserves discussion and should not have been placed on the consent calendar? 
  
Please  contact me if you would like to discuss the matter.  
  
Regards, 
  
Steve Gerstle 
(510) 814-0592 
  
  


